Mob: 9434027726

A.D.S.R.- Katwa, Dist- Purba Bardhaman, West Bengal — 713130
E-mail:rsconstructionkatwa@gmail.com

To,

West Bengal Housing Industry Regulatory Authority

West Bengal

Sirs,

In response to your query we would like to submit as under

That we have not launched any new project and currently ARCADIA is the only project we have.

That we are attaching the ITR declaration, Location Rlan, Performa of Allotment Letter, Agreement for Sale,
Plan of Development work, Form A herewith.

That the validity of the sanction plan is mentioned in Form —C Building Permit No.145/BP dated 30/12/2020,
Further the Building Permit No is mentioned in the Sanction Plan No. 192/SP.

That we have not made any advertisement and/or invite any fresh offer for sale of flats in the project after
promulgation of West Bengal Housing Industry Regulation Act. The statement of amount collected from
various allottees is attached herewith. The amounts collected from the Allottees were fully utilized for the
purpose of the project. A certificate of Chartered Accountant in this regard is attached herewith.

We have already completed 33% work of the construction of the project. A certificate of the Engineer is
attached herewith.

Thanking You
Yours Faithfully

For R S Construction
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